
2nd June 2016

Topic Meeting for parents of new students in 2016(Infant and Primary Department)
To Parents

Recently, school informed parents of new students of a meeting that will be held on 4th June
2016. Because of the limitedspace, however, Infant and Primary Department has decided to
hold this parent meeting at the same time as the Open House activity that will be held in
August(school will notify parents via a letter of the actual date and time).

During the Open House activity in August, parents will see classroom learning activities,
joining the activities with your child, and will be able to talk to homeroom teachers about
your child’s development. You will also be able to hear all the information provided by the
school at this time.

Thank you, parents, for your cooperation.

Respectfully Yours,
SarasasEktra School

2nd June 2016

Topic Meeting for parents of new students in 2016(Infant and Primary Department)
To Parents

Recently, school informed parents of new students of a meeting that will be held on 4th June
2016. Because of the limitedspace, however, Infant and Primary Department has decided to
hold this parent meeting at the same time as the Open House activity that will be held in
August(school will notify parents via a letter of the actual date and time).

During the Open House activity in August, parents will see classroom learning activities,
joining the activities with your child, and will be able to talk to homeroom teachers about
your child’s development. You will also be able to hear all the information provided by the
school at this time.

Thank you, parents, for your cooperation.

Respectfully Yours,
SarasasEktra School

2nd June 2016

Topic Meeting for parents of new students in 2016(Infant and Primary Department)
To Parents

Recently, school informed parents of new students of a meeting that will be held on 4th June
2016. Because of the limitedspace, however, Infant and Primary Department has decided to
hold this parent meeting at the same time as the Open House activity that will be held in
August(school will notify parents via a letter of the actual date and time).

During the Open House activity in August, parents will see classroom learning activities,
joining the activities with your child, and will be able to talk to homeroom teachers about
your child’s development. You will also be able to hear all the information provided by the
school at this time.

Thank you, parents, for your cooperation.

Respectfully Yours,
SarasasEktra School


